
MONTGOMERY TOWNSHIP BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT PARTNERSHIP 

MEETING MINUTES 

February 16, 2016 

 

The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Business Development Partnership (BDP) was held 

at 12:30 p.m., Tuesday, February 16, 2016 at the Montgomery Township Building.  The members of the 

BDP in attendance included Larry Mastroieni, Jack Fazio, Allan Nappen, Jay Haenn Jim Brusilovsky, and 

Tony Lizell.  Also present: Candyce Fluehr Chimera, Board Liaison, Bruce Shoupe, Planning Director, 

and Stacy Crandell, Assistant to the Township Manager.     

 

Call to Order:   The meeting was called to order at 12:49pm. 

 

January 2016 Minutes Approval:  Approved as submitted.   

 

Public Comment:  None. 

 

New Business:   

 

State Representative Todd Stephens 

State Representative Todd Stephens gave an update on the happenings in Harrisburg with most of 

the focus on the state budget.   

 

Old Business:   

The meeting schedule has been updated.  Next meeting will be held at the Community and 

Recreation Center.   

 

Adjournment:   

 There being no further business to come before the BDP, the meeting adjourned at 2:07p.m.  The 

Committee will meet next on March 15, 2016.   


